[bookmark: _GoBack]F-2016-00037- media licences for 2013- 2014
 
18 February 2016

Summary of request

The Authority was asked for information regarding whether the HFEA held media licences with either the Newspaper Licensing Agency or the Copyright Licensing Agency during 2013 – 2014 and if so the amount paid for these licences and any other media licences held by the HFEA for this period.

HFEA response

 I can confirm that the HFEA did hold media licences with both these agencies during 2013-2014. The amounts the HFEA paid for these licences are listed below.

Newspaper Licensing Agency – £473.09 (inc. VAT)

Copyright Licensing Agency – £1,576.80 (inc. VAT)  

I can also confirm that the HFEA held no other media licensing agreements during this period.
 
